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NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 
RE:  Visitors Parking Update 

All Residents should be aware by now that we have garage 
repairs taking place.  As a result, many Residents have been 
relocated from their own parking spaces to Visitor’s 
Parking. 

Residents are reminded that VISITORS PARKING IS CLOSED 
TO ALL VISITORS DURING THIS CONSTRUCTION. 

Residents permitted to park in the Visitor’s area are to park 
in one of the spaces marked with a “RESERVED” sign and 
should be displaying their assigned permit.  This month the 
permits are Green and Pink. 

Anyone found parking without one of these approved 
permits WILL BE TICKETED. 

Should you have any questions/concerns regarding the 
above please feel free to contact the undersigned at (905) 
427-8535 ext. 1130 or by email at sheilalafrance@gpms.ca. 
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